
Department of Education

W. P. PERCiVAL

ENGLISH SECRETARY, DEPUTY 
MINISTER OF THE DEPARTMENT. 
AND DIRECTOR OF PROTESTANT 
EDUCATION,

(Butbet, <B.
HON. CYRILLE F. DELACE

SUPERINTENDENT

When replying please give 
at the head of your letter 
this number.

No._____________
Replies should be addressed 

to*‘Tbe Superintendent of 
Education, Quebec, P.Q.”

LIONEL BERGERON

FRENCH SECRETARY AND 
DEPUTY MINISTER OF THE 
DEPARTMENT.

May 7th, 1921

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.3. , LL.D. , 
McGill University,
Montreal, P.Q.

Dear Sir Arthur

I have received your letter of 
May 5th in which you inform me that McGill rep­
resentatives will be present in your office at 
2.30 p.m. on Tuesday, May 12th, to confer with 
representatives of Bishop’s University and the 
Director of Protestant Education on the matter 
of Matriculation and School Leaving Examinations.

I have informed the Principal of 
Bishop’s University and the members of the sub­
committee of the Protest, nt Committee accordingly.

ruly,

A/ director of Protestant Education


